
From: Jill Doyle [mailto:jilldoyle6@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2017 7:48 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I am voicing my concerns about ruining our state with northern 
pass towers. In a time when we should be focusing on energy conservation why are we party to 
this project? I am opposed to this project. I am especially opposed to building towers throughout 
our fine state and capitol city. Please consider what a detrimental effect this will have on our city 
and state and stop this before it's too late. No amount of temporary job creation is worth it and 
that's all I ever hear about from northern pass supporters.  I don't think most residents will realize 
until it's too late.  
Thank you for listening  
Jill Doyle 
16 Randolph Rd 
Concord NH 
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